
  
 

 
 
 

 
 

PROCUREMENT MEMO 
 

Meeting Date: July 17, 2023 Staff Member/Dept: Gio Tognoni/Water Department 
 
Agenda Item: Recommendation to Approve Purchase Order 23122 

 
  Recommended Motion: 

I move to approve Purchase Order 23122 in a not to exceed amount of $250,000 for the Northwood Pump 
Station Standby Power bid package w/ Lloyd Construction, Inc. 
 
 

 
  Summary of Procurement Process: 

Bidder Bid Price 
Lloyd Construction Inc. $250,000.00 
(No other bidders summitted a bid)  
  
  

 
Low Bid Contractor Bid Price Budget Account/Number 

Lloyd Construction Inc. $250,000.00 64-4340-7806 
 
  Background (if necessary): 

• Bid number reflects current inflation, supply, and demand. 
• This Project is a requirement of Idaho DEQ. 
• City has a good standing relationship with the contractor and sub-contractors. 

 
  Sustainability Impact: 

This Project has been budgeted for in both the 2023 and 2024 budget cycles. 
 
 

 
  Attachments: 

1. Staff Report 
2. Purchase order 23122 
3. Engineers’ recommendation Letter 
4. Lloyd Construction, Inc. Bid Package 

 
 
 



To: Ship to:

2876 CITY OF KETCHUM
LLOYD CONSTRUCTION INC. PO BOX 2315
BOX 265 KETCHUM  ID  83340
KETCHUM  ID  83340

P. O. Date Created By Requested By Department Req Number Terms

07/07/2023 BANCONA BANCONA 0

Unit Price TotalQuantity
1.00

Description

NORTHWOOD BACKUP GENERATOR PROJECT-BID PACKAGE 64-4340-7806 250,000.00 250,000.00

SHIPPING & HANDLING 0.00

TOTAL PO AMOUNT 250,000.00

Authorized Signature

PO BOX 2315 * 191 5TH ST. * KETCHUM, ID  83340
Administration 208-726-3841 (fax) 208-726-8234

PURCHASE ORDER - NUMBER:

BUDGETED ITEM?  ____ Yes  ____ No

23122
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440 E. Corporate Dr., Suite 103, 

Meridian, ID 83642  
www.dcengineering.net 

  

July 7, 2023 

 

Trent Donat 

City Clerk & Business Manager 

City of Ketchum 

191 5th St. W 

Ketchum, Idaho 83340 

 

Dear Mr. Donat, 

Re:   Northwood Well Pumphouse Standby Power Modifications 

 

DC Engineering reviewed the Lloyd Construction bid sent to us on July 5, 2023. Although only 
one bid was submitted, the bid was responsive, addresses the specified Contract Document 
requirements, and appears to be reasonably priced at $250,000 given the current construction 
market conditions. 

DC Engineering recommends awarding the contract to Lloyd Construction based upon bid price 
and bid responsiveness as the primary selection criteria. 

Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns. 

 

Respectfully, 

DC Engineering, Inc. 

 

 

 

John Barrutia, P.E. 

 

Cc: Giovanni Tognoni, City of Ketchum 

http://www.dcengineering.net/
jbarrutia




























